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Now the dreamers walk around openly with their dreams on the surface of their skin…


	 	 	 	 	 	 From Alphabet by Inger Christensen

Vast vehicles like airplanes, ships, and trains are places in and of themselves, even though 
their main role is to transport us from one place to another. They exist beyond ordinary spaces 
and are bound by special rules and principles. Colors, shapes, and words take on a different 
meaning than in the outside world; people adopt behaviors and rituals that are unique to these 
realms. At the same time, that which takes you to another place can be something as plain as a 
broken-off branch clenched by the hiker’s fist, allowing a steady stride forward, step by step. 
Sometimes it only takes a soft voice from within or a gentle hand on your back to summon the 
strength to keep going.


On the good ship. A nipple peeks over a neckline like a curious eye. The sun glints on water and 
you squint your eyes. You see colorful ropes, abundant nets, sun-bleached pillows. You aim with 
one eye closed. One rarely sees the face of the ferryman. You wring saltwater from your hair, 
tear lace from your sleeve, place your trust in red stripes, a glance in the rearview mirror, 
and the brim of a hat shaped by the weather.


Patterns, connections, context, they appear almost on their own, don’t they? You don’t have to 
force it or to worry about it. It is no coincidence – though it might appear so – which things 
ask to be seen by you. Those things are material manifestations of something intangible that 
resonates deep within you. Yet they never reveal exactly what that is, for they are clues meant 
to be interpreted as such. 


For this exhibition at Galerie Thomas Fischer, Margrét H. Blöndal presents new works on paper. 
Here we find lyrical line drawings and drawings where Blöndal has worked in layers with texture 
and surface. One can tread carefully along ridges and seek shelter behind covers and within 
hollows. The drawings do not depict the whole of the phenomenon she draws; instead, she has 
chosen to show us parts and bits, the vibration that exists within everything. 


Readers of ancient poets whose works are only preserved as fragments, sometimes just as a single 
sentence on a worm-eaten sheet of papyrus, must attune their attention to what springs up from 
the void of lost words. In the same way, Blöndal’s works come into being where the words cease. 


A hundred and fifty years after the general acceptance of the four-elements theory, Aristotle 
looked to the night sky and reasoned that the fifth element had to be the substance stars were 
spun from. The aether that tied together air, fire, earth and water. When scientists in the last 
century understood that light was both wave and particle, the light would continue to tease them 
by refusing to reveal its dual nature simultaneously. Blöndal’s drawings show up as flickering 
fragments, revealing what can only be glimpsed through such a carnival peep show. 


	 	 	 	 	 	 Kari Ósk Grétudóttir 
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Margrét H. Blöndal (born in 1970) lives in Reykjavik, Iceland.


Solo exhibitions have been held at The National Gallery of Iceland, Fort Worth Contemporary 
Arts, Texas, Municipal Museum of Reykjavik, i8 Gallery, Reykjavik, and Galleria Alessandra 
Bonomo, Rome.


She has been included in numerous group exhibitions in such spaces as University Gallery of the 
Bauhaus-Universität Weimar, Kunsthalle Wien, The National Gallery of Iceland, Turner 
Contemporary, Margate, and her work has been shown at Manifesta 7, Trentino, and 6th Momentum, 
Moss, Norway.


In 2009 Margrét H. Blöndal was the artist-in-residence at the Laurenz Haus Stiftung, Basel, 
Switzerland; in 2021 she has been nominated for the Icelandic Art Prize.
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